
 

 

    
                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                            
                                           Cane River Waterway Commission  
                                                                  Minutes  
                                                          January 05, 2022   
 
                 There was an emergency meeting of the Cane River Waterway Commission on 
January 05, 2022 at 1:00 pm located at 244 Cedar Bend, Natchez, Louisiana.  
 
                The meeting was called to order, and roll was called, the following members being 
present:  Mr. Rhodes, Mr. Wiggins, Mr. Paige, and Mr. Methvin.  
 
                Also present was the administrator, Betty Fuller and attorneys Chris Guillet and 
Ronald Corkern. 
     
                Upon motion by Mr. Paige, seconded by Mr. Wiggins, and unanimous vote by Mr. 
Wiggins, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, and Mr. Rhodes the Commission went in executive session at 
12:59 pm to discuss project litigation.  At 2:13 pm the Commission exited executive session and 
went back into regular session.     
             
                Upon motion by Mr. Paige, seconded by Mr. Methvin, and unanimous vote by Mr. 
Wiggins, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, and Mr. Rhodes the Commission authorized Chairman 
Rhodes to act on behalf of the Commission as per the terms discussed in executive session 
dealing with the litigation process. 
 
               There being no further business to come before the Board, upon motion by Mr. 
Methvin, seconded by Mr. Paige, and unanimous vote by, Mr. Wiggins, Mr. Paige, Mr. Methvin, 
and Mr. Rhodes, the meeting was adjourned.  
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